Wyke Regis Primary Federation

Inspiring Hearts and Minds

Head of Federation - Mrs Wanda Roberts B Ed MA (Ed) Deputy Head of Federation - Mrs Jackie Sonner BA (Hons) PGCE

Assistant Headteacher - Mr Duncan Kirwin
Wyke Regis Infant School and Nursery

Shrubbery Lane Wyke Regis Weymouth Dorset DT4 9LU

Tel: 01305 782470 Fax: 01305 766721

infoffice@wykeregisfed.dorset.sch.uk www.wykeregisfed.dorset.sch.uk



Assistant Headteacher - Mrs Sara Ellis

Wyke Regis Church of England Junior School

High Street
Wyke Regis
Weymouth
Dorset
DT4 9NU

Tel: 01305 786041 Fax: 01305 771421

junoffice@wykeregisfed.dorset.sch.uk www.wykeregisfed.dorset.sch.uk

05/02/21

Spring Term 21 Update Number 5

Dear Parents and Carers,

I start with a thank you to all those parents who contributed to our on-line survey this week. The results are very positive and we have been looking at some of the feedback comments too which will help us to tailor our offer for you and the children. I am so pleased that parents recognise the hard work of the staff during this time and your comments are testament to this. We will share the results with staff and parents next week.

Whilst we are really keen to support all parents and pupils in whatever way we can, can I just remind you that teachers will not respond to emails and messages in the evenings or at weekends. A lot of staff have their own families with young children so are also balancing the demands of school with their own home learning challenges.

This morning we have judged the first competition and home delivered a family treats prize to each of the winners. This competition is running every week up until Easter so do encourage your children to take part! There are prizes for every year group. Look out for next week's challenge on Monday morning as well as the winning picture on our Facebook page. Well done to the following pupils: -

FS2 – Lilia Sumby

Y1 - Orla Ginnifer

Y2 - Tink Marks

Y3 - Mylie Nicholson

Y4 - Katey Miller

Y5 - Jamie Barron

Y6 – Oscar Harris

I will be ordering a further batch of laptops from the DFE next week – do please let us know if you would like an additional device.

The last of the PE hoodies have finally arrived from Portugal. Those children in school will be given theirs next week and those at home will receive theirs when they return. The children look really smart on PE days — a reminder that only black PE bottoms should be worn on those days please.

Take care and stay safe everyone,

W. Roberts
Head of Federation